
First Camp! We were able to have our first camp the 
first week in February. We had to postpone it one week 
because of Covid. We had a total of 64 campers. Many 
received Christ as their Savior, and we have seen them 
begin to bare fruit. We had small groups come from 
other churches as well. In all, there were six churches 
represented. 

Thanks to all who have given to the camp, we have 
had $45,495.00 donated to the camp so far. We are still working on 
remodeling the camp and purchasing a few more things. God has been good. 
Thank you for your prayers and generosity.  

First Family Conference! Two weeks after camp, we began our first family 
conference. Missionaries Kevin and Beth White came to speak. The 
conference ran from Thursday to Sunday. On Saturday, we went back to the 
camp and had a church-wide picnic. We divided up the group, Kevin taught 
the men, and Beth spoke to the women. God used them greatly during the 
conference, and many of my people received help. Kevin also taught four 
classes on preaching to the men in our church preparing for the ministry. 

In the last two months, our church has experienced a lot of new growth. 
There are several new converts, and the majority have no church 
background. Please pray as we disciple these new believers.  
 

Prayer Points:

• Pray for the new converts.
• Pray for the men preparing for the ministry.
• Pray for us as we look for a property to purchase for the 

church. 
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Missionary Kevin White 
teaching on marriage.

 Sister Beth White teaching our 
ladies.

Our first camp




